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PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE

Thursday 15th February 2024                  TERM 1 WEEK 2

St Patrick's Catholic Primary School

St Patrick's Asquith
Saturday Vigil 6pm
Sunday 8am, 10am, 6pm

St Bernard's Berowra Heights
Saturday Vigil 5pm
Sunday 9am

Rev Dr Biju Jose, OSH 
Parish Priest
Fr Joy Thomas OSH
Assistant Priest

 

Weekend Mass TimesParish Clergy

Dear Parents and Carers, Girls and Boys,

Yesterday we celebrated Ash Wednesday with Year 3-6 students attending mass and younger grades attending a
liturgy. Ash Wednesday marks the beginning of the Lenten Season which traditionally is a time of personal
reflection and renewal. We are challenged to let God play a large part in our lives through the actions of Lenten
traditions of prayer, almsgiving and fasting. This is a great opportunity for parents to speak to their children about
the traditions of the Lenten Season as a time for reflection and renewal through prayer, fasting and almsgiving. 
I thank families who supported our fundraiser this week with our Project Compassion- Pancake Tuesday. This
event raises awareness of the Lenten Season fundraiser to support people and communities in need through
Project Compassion. Each year, Project Compassion comes as a timely reminder of the importance of unity and
how a single act of kindness – whether big or small, can make a life-changing impact in the lives of those who
need it most. 

Parent Information Meetings 
This week we had many parents attend Parent Information Sessions for their child/ren. These meetings are a
great chance for parents to meet their child’s teacher and hear about the routines, expectations, curriculum topics
and planned events.  
As these meetings were not meant for individual parent meetings, parents who have important information to
communicate to their child’s class teacher are encouraged to make an appoint



PRINCIPAL'S UPDATEPRINCIPAL'S ADDRESS

Change to 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FDesignPageV2.aspx%3Fsubpage%3Ddesign%26FormId%3D6TdW9-zmC0maab_Nfg2vr7eVbs4e2Y1EmZcVX0J_Hk1UMDRYQTMxOEtGMU9HRFY2NjVGWkdIQ0NIQi4u&data=05%7C01%7Ctodd.vane-tempest%40dbb.catholic.edu.au%7Cafa205e8d08a4105bba108dbda821d4f%7Cf75637e9e6ec490b9a69bfcd7e0dafaf%7C0%7C0%7C638344024605584909%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uIb02zgLUfDrT2kDj8VfI%2BfHtou6A1xqkaoC%2FJh%2B4Nw%3D&reserved=0


Mercy College Open Day 
Mercy Catholic College Chatswood welcomes prospective students and families to our College Open Day on Sunday
3rd March 10am -1pm. 

We are an inclusive community that offers girls from Year 7 – 12 an authentic, professional Catholic education,
delivered with care and compassion.  
Ta
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